
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMO 
 
To:   All Interested Parties 
 
From:  Doris E. Cubitt, Administrator 
 
Subject: Meeting Cancellation 
 
Date:  May 19, 2003 
 
 
The Chairman of the South Carolina Board of Accountancy has cancelled the Board 
meeting originally scheduled for  Tuesday, June 24, 2003.  He has also cancelled the 
meeting set for Monday, June 16, 2003, which was scheduled as a replacement meeting. 
 
The next regular scheduled meeting for the Board of Accountancy will be held on 
Wednesday, July 23, 2003. 


	MEMO
	To:   All Interested Parties


